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7th October 2020

Dear Ms Walton,

Application P/20/054

Having just learnt of the above-numbered application, I would like to point out that to my certain
knowledge and experience over at least the last 40 years, the owners of and visitors to the property at
DOMREMY have enjoyed unfettered and unrestricted access to and over land shown as part of the
territory of this application. This part has been continuously fenced in as part of the DOMREMY
hereditament. I have personally used this land countless times in visiting DOMREMY. I am therefore
confident that the owners of DOMREMY could establish ownership via the Statutory Declaration
procedure, even if by no other method. I would personally be prepared to join such a procedure.

The position of the adjacent garden might be less clear. The owner of DOMREMY has told me over
the years that he had bought it from a nearby resident and indeed the steps to the front door of
DOMREMY are in this garden.  The ownership of the garden could perhaps also be clarified by
reference to local memories and legal declarations.

I therefore request that the formal response to this application be deferred until the various land
ownership issues can be satisfactorily resolved.

Thank you and yours sincerely,

Janet Vosper (Mrs).

  




